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BMV Announces Business Hours Change for Alexandria and Tipton 
INDIANAPOLIS—The Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV) announced today the Alexandria and 
Tipton branches are changing hours of operation beginning on Monday, November 29, 2021. 

The Alexandria branch will be open Monday, Wednesday, Friday from 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. The branch 
will no longer close for lunch. This change provides an opportunity for nearby residents to visit a BMV 
branch on a Monday. All other branches in the area operate on a Tuesday through Saturday schedule. 

The Tipton branch will be open Tuesday and Thursday from 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. This branch will be 
staffed by the same team as Alexandria which supports effective use of state resources and enables the 
great government service the agency strives to provide.  

For a complete list of branch locations and hours, to complete an online transaction, or to find a 24-hour 
BMV Connect kiosk near you visit IN.gov/BMV. 
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